
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 6th June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Caterlink have informed school that, due to high levels of inflation, there will be an increase in the 

school meal charge.  This will mean the cost of a hot school meal will be £2.65 per day.   

 

This increase will come into effect from Monday 5th September 2022.  

 

Please be assured that if your child is eligible for a free school meal (FSM) or universal free school 

meal (UFSM) for pupils in Reception and Years 1 and 2 there will be no change. 

 

If you think you may qualify for free school meals, and, as yet have not completed the online 

application, please contact Miss Fletcher in the school office who can assist you with 

the application process.  Further information on this is available on our school website 

https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/page/?title=Free+School+Meals&pid=139 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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